
 
STEMINAR:		CHANGING	THE	GAME	FOR	
GIRLS	IN	STEM	
The	Skagit	STEM	Network	is	partnering	with	Techbridge,	a	nonprofit	that	

inspires	girls	in	underserved	communities	to	discover	a	passion	for	
technology,	science,	and	engineering.	Together,	we’ll	host	a	FREE	STEMinar:	

Changing	the	Game	for	Girls	in	STEM	on	Monday,	April	24,	2017.			Who’s	

invited:		After-school	and	summer	program	providers	that	host	STEM	

programs,	as	well	as	teachers	who	host	after	school	STEM-based	clubs.	The	
training	will	focus	on	best	practices	for	recruiting	girls,	as	well	as	building	

inclusive	spaces	for	girls	in	co-ed	STEM	programs.	Co-ed	STEM	

programming	reflects	the	STEM	workforce	of	today,	in	which	women	are	
vastly	underrepresented.	Please	join	us	for	this	dynamic	training	that	will	

help	build	equity	across	our	community.	

      

     

              

 
When:		Monday,		
April	24,		2017	
11:30–	2:00		

Lunch	provided		

	

Where:		

Angst	Hall,	Room	125	
Skagit	Valley	College 
2405	E.	College	Way	
Mount	Vernon,	WA			

	

Who:		After-school	
and	summer	program	

providers	

	

Who	Else:		Teachers	
who	host	STEM	clubs	
outside	the	classroom	

	

Why:		To	build	equity	
for	women	in	STEM 

 
SKAGIT	STEM	
NETWORK	

www.skagitstem.com		

For	more	information	

or	to	RSVP,		email	

info@skagitstem.com	

 

 


